
 

 

                           

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR AUDIT SERVICES 

 

The Town of LaPointe is accepting proposals from independent CPA firms to provide audit 
services for the Calendar Year Ending 12/31/2020. The town’s former accounting firm will be 
filing the 2020 Form CT and has completed some audit prep. 

 

The contract for services will be in Accordance with the Generally Accept Auditing Standards. 

For a complete scope of services, please call 715-747-6913 or e-mail: 
clerk@townoflapointewi.gov or  on the Town’s website:  www.townoflapointewi.gov 

 

 

Proposals will be accepted until Tuesday, April 27th, 2021 at 4:00 pm.  Please indicate clearly, 
AUDIT SERVICES on the envelope.  

Proposals should be sent to the Town of LaPointe, PO Box 270, 240 Big Bay Road, La Pointe, WI  
54850-0270 

 

Proposals will be opened on Tuesday, April 27th, 2021 at a posted 5:30 pm Town Board 
meeting. 

 

The Town of LaPointe reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 

 


